
Sports Day

We are delighted to be able to invite you to come and celebrate our inclusive Sports Day event on
the afternoon of Wednesday 21st June 2023 (weather permitting!). The intent of our Sports Day
includes widening the competition environment to develop character and life skills, adapting the
format of the events to increase motivation (especially amongst the younger children) and adding fun
elements to engage new audiences.

This year, we are pleased to say that again, sports leaders from The Regis School will be supporting
us in running the majority event.

The children will come out at 13:10 and head towards their first event, led by one of our Year 6
children. They will start at one activity and then rotate clockwise around the field, and we ask that
you follow your child as they move between each activity. After the last event, the children will
gather together in the middle of the field to find our which team has won this year. After this, the
children will go inside to collect their bags and then can be collected to go home.

The teams are organised around our school’s House Team structure, so children are welcome to wear
a plain t-shirt in their House colour, or their school PE shirt. There is no need to buy a coloured t-shirt
if you do not already have one.

We will make sure that the children have water to drink. Please ensure that they have their PE kits in
school that day, and are wearing sun cream and have a sun hat.

On Tuesday 18th July, Mrs Dutton will be running an afternoon (1pm-3.15pm) of track and field events
for pupils in Key Stage 2. We will send out more information next week, but parents are welcome to
come along and watch pupils from Y3-6 participate.

This week
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Monday 19th June - Year 1 Tuppenny Barn Trip

Wednesday 21st June pm - Sports Day (see above)

Wednesday 28th June - Friday 30th June - Y6 Camp at Cobnor

Saturday 1st July - Summer Fair 14:00 - -16:30

Wednesday 5th July - Transition Day (tbc)

Thursday 6th July - KS1 (15:15 - 16:00) & KS2 (16:15 - 17:30) discos

Thursday 13th July - Whole School Performance of Aladdin

Tuesday 18th July - KS2 Mini Olympics (1.15-3.15)

Thursday July 20 - Last day of term

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

This week, with the weather being hot and sunny all week, we have allowed
the children in Key Stage 2 to sot in the shade outside and eat their packed
lunches. This has proved very popular with both the children and the staff and
has allowed the children to have a cooler lunchtime. It has also lowered the
numbers of children eating in the hall, so that those having cooked lunches
have had a more pleasant experience too.
On Thursday morning, Years 4 and 5 were very happy to be starting their day
with their swimming lessons - the water was very refreshing after the heat early
in the morning.
And we also had our Year 6s rehearsing for the upcoming performance of
"Disney's Aladdin" Tickets are still available to buy: 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys

